
 

The International Education Committee is charged with reviewing the current policies and 
procedures related to Study Abroad, international exchange, and international student 
recruitment as well as their implementation and provide a report of their review to the Faculty 
Senate. The Committee’s report should include specific recommendations (if any) in areas they 
feel there is a need for improvement. The Committee will report its findings and 
recommendations by the April 23, 2024 Faculty Senate meeting. The report is due to the 
Faculty Senate President by April 16, 2024. 
 
 


